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Chan, Mark

From:

Sent:

To: Chan, Mark

Cc:

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2021/0524/L

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take 

extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note 
there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is 

required. 

 
Hi Mark, 

Our comments were: 
 
The Committee objects to the proposed increase in width of the ground floor openings which 
results in a further loss to the original plan form of this listed building. The plan form is an 
important characteristic of the principal floors (raised ground and piano nobile), and the previous 
consent has widened these openings up as far as is considered acceptable to retain this sense of 
this character.  
  
The Committee has no objection to the changes proposed on the first floor. 
 
kind regards 
 
Luisa 


